
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Roman Day in Years 3 & 4 - Thursday 22nd February  

As part of our Roman topic, we would like to have a ‘Roman Day’, where we will 
celebrate all things Roman. 

The children are invited to come dressed as a Roman – a large white T-shirt or sheet 
with a belt round will suffice or any other suitable costume. 

Please don’t worry if you don’t have any such outfit to hand as it is short notice. In 
this case children may come to school in their PE kit. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Budge 
Mr Budge 
Y3/4 lead 
 


